
Date: 10/21/2015 3:23:48 PM
From: "Webb, Beth" BethWebb@gov.sc.gov
To : "Lisa McGill" lisam@scretail.org
Cc: "Pisarik, Holly" HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Subject: RE: SC State of Emergency

Hi Lisa,

I apologize forthe delayed response. We were working on the Richland County Day Monday and yesterday.

Looping in Holly Pisarik, ourChief Counsel, who should be able to answer questions re the transportation waiver.

Thanks,
Beth

Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583

From: Lisa McGill [mailto:lisam@scretail.org]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 9:37 AM
To: Webb, Beth
Subject: Fwd: SC State of Emergency

Hi Beth!

Please see below...is the transportation waiver also included in the extension? Want to send an email to all of our members to make sure they 
are aware.

Thanks!!
Lisa

Lisa McGill Sweatman
Director of Government Relations
SC Retail Association
803-231-9880

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Gardner, Jennifer" <Jennifer.Gardner@delhaize.com>
Date: October 19,2015 at 8:46:45 AM EDT
To: "Lisa McGill Sweatman (lisam@scretail.org)" <lisam@scretail.org>
Subject: SC State of Emergency

Hi Lisa,

I saw that the Governor has extended the State of Emergency. Does this also extend the transportation waiver?

Jennifer

Jennifer Gardner
Government Relations Manager
Delhaize America Shared Services Group, LLC

T: 704.633.8250 ext. 2125
F: 704.645.2020
E: Jennifer.Gardner@delhaize.com

mailto:BethWebb@gov.sc.gov
mailto:lisam@scretail.org
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:lisam@scretail.org
mailto:Jennifer.Gardner@delhaize.com
mailto:lisam@scretail.org
mailto:lisam@scretail.org
mailto:Jennifer.Gardner@delhaize.com

